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Ref.: SCBD/OES/NB/57593 1 March 2007  
 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

Subject: Release of CBD Business Newsletter (Travel & Tourism) 
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 

I am pleased to inform you that the second issue of the Secretariat’s newsletter on 
business and biodiversity, Business.2010, has been posted on the CBD Website. This 
issue focuses on the travel and tourism industry and can be downloaded at the following 
addresses: 
 

http://www.biodiv.org/doc/newsletters/news-biz-2007-03-high-en.pdf  
(for a high resolution version) and 

 
http://www.biodiv.org/doc/newsletters/news-biz-2007-03-low-en.pdf  

(for a low resolution version). 
 

We would appreciate if the newsletter could be brought to the attention of the 
relevant constituencies in your country.  
 

We would also like to invite contributions for the next issue of Business.2010 
which will focus on ‘business, biodiversity and climate change’, in line with this year’s 
theme for International Biodiversity Day. The deadline for submissions is 13 April 2007. 
 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 
 
 

Ahmed Djoghlaf 
Executive Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
To: National Focal Points 
Business and biodiversity contacts 
   

http://www.biodiv.org/doc/newsletters/news-biz-2007-03-high-en.pdf
http://www.biodiv.org/doc/newsletters/news-biz-2007-03-low-en.pdf

